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From: Eric Venturini <eric.venturini@maine.edu>
Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 9:11:37 PM
To: Patterson, Megan L (AGR) <Megan.L.Patterson@maine.gov>
Subject: Meeting

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Megan,

I heard that there will be a BPC meeting tomorrow? If an emergency meeting has been scheduled,
can you share the info with me?

By our estimation, at best, the list of registered pesticides as of Friday includes only about 10% of the
products used by wild blueberry producers. This has quickly become the most pressing issue facing
our industry. 

I am hopeful that the board can adopt a reasonable solution that will allow Maine farmers to access
the tools they need.

Best,
Eric

--
Executive Director
Wild Blueberry Commission of Maine
Office: (207) 581-1475
Cell: (207) 478-7612

www.wildblueberrycommissionofmaine.org
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